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GS Strategy Group conducted a poll on behalf of Patients for Affordable Drugs Now. The 
telephone survey was conducted May 30 – June 3, 2020 among 1,000 likely voters nationwide. 
Respondents were randomly selected from the national voter file and the survey has a margin 
of error of +/- 3.2 percent. Surveys were conducted using live interviewers, with 50% conducted 
by cell phone and 50% by landline. Below are some key findings from that research.  

 
Americans’ demand for more action on lowering prescription drug prices 
continues during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Voters say that a candidate’s position on prescription drug pricing will be 
important to their vote in November and they want to support candidates who 
commit to reforms to achieve lower prices. 
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Voters do not trust the pharmaceutical industry to price coronavirus treatments 
and vaccines fairly and want the government to guarantee it. 
 

 
 
Americans reject the argument that lower prescription drug prices will lead to 
fewer new treatments and cures for diseases. 
 

 
 
 
Above all, Americans know that treatments and vaccines for coronavirus won’t 
work if people cannot afford to buy them. 
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